
Louis Stokes Alliance for Minority Participation (LSAMP) Program  
Portland State University  
345 Cramer Hall   503-725-2422 tel  
Portland, Oregon 97201  lsamp@pdx.edu email  

 

 

 

 

May 3, 2019 

 

The Honorable Paul Holvey, Co-Chair  

The Honorable Fred Girod, Co-Chair 

 

900 Court Street NE 

Salem, OR 97301 

 

 

Co-Chair Girod and Holvey, 

 

We are writing you today in support of Portland State University’s capital construction 

request for the renovation of Science Building One (SB1).  Portland State is requesting 

$63M in Article XI – Q Bonds and $10M in Article XI – G Bonds. The renovation of SB1 is 

key to serving the modern educational needs of PSU’s diverse undergraduate student 

body.  

 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration of this important project for PSU Students. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Suzanne Estes, PhD  

LSAMP Director 

Associate Professor of Biology  

Portland State University 

Phone: 503.725.8782 

E-mail: estess@pdx.edu  
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